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Stokkvikgrottene in Rana
The caving club Mo Speleologers Selskap surveyed Stokkvikgrotta in 1966. In 1968, they surveyed further in the cave 
until it was about 350 meters and a nearby cave, named Bjørneskallegrotta, to approx. 300 m. It is not possible to 
continue in the bottom of the two caves. There is water and it is cramped, and also muddy.
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